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Good morning Tony,

Attached is the Division's Preliminary Adequacy Review for the New Horizon North Mine's Minor Revision No. 37
application. Please review the letter and contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
Clayton Wein
Environmental Protection Specialist
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@ COLORADO
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Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

January 23, 2024

Tony Tennyson

Elk Ridge Mining and
Reclamation, LLC

P.O. Box 628

27646 West 5th Avenue
Nucla, CO 81424

RE: New Horizon North Mine, Permit No. C-2010-089
Minor Revision No. 37 Preliminary Adequacy Review

Dear Mr. Tennyson,

The Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (the Division) received the
New Horizon North Mine’s submittal of required items for a Minor Revision on January
23, 2024. The information provided allowed the revision to be called complete on
January 23, 2024. The Division has completed reviewing the application submittal for
MR-37 and has the following adequacy comment.

1. The Minor Revision proposes a hay stackyard to be incorporated into the permit area
by the landowner. The hay stackyard will be located in the southeast corner of the permit
area. The information included on the proposed revised pages for Section 2.05.5(3) does
not include the size of the stackyard. Please update this section to include the acreage
that this proposed post-mining feature will be.

This concludes the Division’s preliminary adequacy review for the New Horizon North Mine’s
Minor Revision No. 37 application. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to
contact me.

Sincerely,

Gy Witim

Clayton Wein
Environmental Protection Specialist
clayton.wein@state.co.us

cc: Travis Marshall, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist
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